
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
OF THE COSTA MESA HIGH SCHOOL FOUNDATION 

Wednesday, August 14, 2024 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Costa Mesa High School Foundation meeting on 
Wednesday August 14, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the Costa Mesa High School Library, 
2650 Fairview Rd., Costa Mesa has been cancelled.   

DATED this 14th day of August, 2024. 


